
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: The Honorable Members of the State Board of Education   

 
FROM: Janet C. Barresi  
 
DATE: June 28, 2012    
    
SUBJECT: Report on PK-12 World Language Education in Oklahoma 

 

 

As per Superintendent Barresi’s request, the attached report providing information about the 

state of world language education at the PK-12 level in Oklahoma is submitted for consideration 

along with recommendations to implement the program of study as required by Title 70 O.S. § 

11-103.6. Supporting documents providing additional information and clarification are also 

included. 
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Janet Barresi
State Superintendent of Public Instruction

State of Oklahoma

Oklahoma State Department of Education
2500 North Lincoln Boulevard, Oklahoma City, OK 73105-4599

(405) 521-3301, Fax: (405) 521-6205
http://sde.state.ok.us


